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Contact Officer:  Jaime Martin 
Contact Phone:  03 9290 1477 

 
18 December 2015 
 

 
Jo Daniels 
Partner 
Baker & McKenzie 
 
Sent by email: Jo.Daniels@bakermckenzie.com; peter.dejonge@bakermckenzie.com  
 
Dear Ms Daniels 
 

ihail Pty Ltd application for authorisation [A91501] 
- interested party submissions  

The ACCC has received a small number of additional submissions from interested parties in 
relation to the revised arrangements proposed by ihail in its submission of 
6 November 2015.   

The ACCC received public submissions from the Queensland Department of Transport and 
Main Roads and Uber, which are attached for your information. All public submissions will 
also be placed on the ACCC’s website www.accc.gov.au/AuthorisationsRegister. 

The ACCC still expects to receive a submission from the NSW Taxi Council.  No other 
interested party has advised the ACCC that it will be providing a late submission at this time. 

Next steps 

I understand that ihail will now provide a submission which responds to the ACCC’s 
information request of 2 December 2015, as well as issues raised in these recent interested 
party submissions. 

In order to keep this matter progressing, including meeting with the ACCC in early 2016, 
could you please provide ihail’s submission by 20 January 2016.   

This letter has been placed on the ACCC’s public register.  If you wish to discuss any aspect 
of this matter, please contact Jaime Martin on 03 9290 1477 or at 
jaime.martin@accc.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
David Hatfield 
Director 
Adjudication 
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